
District Information— Committee Updates 

Curriculum Council:   

The April meeting resulted in recommendation to follow through with district wide 

common writing prompts to be put in place in October and then again in mid March. 

The entire staff will participate in selecting a topic, providing articles for writing refer-

ence, and grading with a rubric.  In addition, a change to a traditional math program 

with a 6-12 vertical alignment is in place. This will align and provide an opportunity 

for math students to prepare through AP calculus. Furthermore, there will be vertical 

articulation meetings 3 times a year to help align the core subjects of math, social 

science, science, and English. Finally PBL training was recommended for the summer 

of 2018 as we look to implement the system starting with the 2018-2019 school 

year. 

 

Technology Committee:  

Thank you to all of those who participated in the technology committee meetings. We 
will be starting up again in the beginning on 2018-2019 school year.  
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Dear Staff and Teachers, 

 
As we approach the finale of the year, please take some time to gather your thoughts 

and remember the impact you have made on our students. They are precious  
memories, that for many of us, keep us going through tough and happy times.  

I feel blessed to be in this position to serve the community of Los Molinos. It truly has 
been a great year! 

 
Thank you everyone! 

 
Joey Adame, Superintendent  



Los Molinos High School  

April is probably the busiest 
month of the year at LMHS.  
 
FCCLA was busy with a very suc-
cessful Color Run on Saturday 
April 21st. It was very well orga-
nized; kids and adults all had 
fun. They also attended the 
State Conference in Fresno. Mrs. 
Jones does a tremendous job at 
keeping students focused as well 
as having fun.  

The baseball team continued with a successful season and has now made 
the Division V playoffs. Check MaxPreps for schedules coming up.  
It has also been the busiest month for the FFA as they competed at Con-
sumes River College, Fresno, attended the State Conference in Anaheim, 
and are now at the State Finals at Cal-Poly San Luis Obispo.  
State testing has also started and our students have now completed the 

ELA exams. We wait anxiously for the results and look forward to the Math 

test mid-May.  

Several parents, teachers, and 

other staff welcomed students 

before school with motivating 

signs, balloons, and words of 

encouragement.  

 

  -Miguel Barriga, Principal  



Los Molinos Elementary  

Math Night 

Los Molinos Elementary teachers work 
in collaboration with SERRF to put to-
gether a MATH NIGHT for our stu-
dents. We had a great time learning 
some new math games and SERRF led 
the way by providing some great take 
home kits, bringing in CSU CalFresh to 
provide great snacks and home goodie 

bags. 

Squishy Spooner 
 

We would like to 
welcome Mr. Brox-

ton Derrick Spoon-
er to the world. 
Congratulations to 
our very own  
Samantha for creating such a beautiful bouncy boy! 

     

     -Jennie Bachmeyer, Principal  

Spring Band Concert 

A big thank you to Mr. Brian Reedy and 
our 4th-5th graders and Middle School 
Band Students for the amazing band 
concert they provided to our staff and 
families! They have worked hard this 
year and put on a great show. They will 
be performing a few more times this 

year at Grandparent’s Day and Open 



Vina Elementary 

In April we were busy prepping for the big test.  1st through 4th grade 
have been working on Mother’s Day Gifts and Boys and Girls softball ended 

with a tournament.  The coaches said it was a great year! 
These kids made All Tourney! 

 
        - Debbie Burgett , Principal 

 

Nancy Gutierrez, Paige Coley, and Merysa Ables  Sam Elliott, Andrik Valladarez, and Bryan Cayetano  

Derek Burnham, T.J. Dymoke, Zach Boggs, Paul Vadney, Ramon Handy, Carolina Salas, Ava Workman 

April Student of the Month 



Student Highlights  

Los Molinos High School  

Los Molinos Elementary  

 

This month we highlight Skyla Ball. Skyla is a senior and 

has earned the top academic spot for the class of 2018. 

She has a 4.2 GPA and plans on attending Shasta College 

in the fall then transfer to UC Santa Cruz where she will 

major in astrophysics. She will be doing the Valedictorian 

speech at graduation. Congratulations Skyla! We know 

you will do well.  

Toribio Hernandez: All Around Citizen; Alizah Zornes: Reader of the Month: Analiese 
Esparza: Citizen of the Month; Emily Valadez: Citizen of the Month; Alex Perez: Stu-

dent of the Month; Daniella Cota: Student of the Month; Josue Osorio: Reader of the 
Month      


